
        VPJS Weekly News 
 

       www.victoriaparkschool.co.uk                                           22nd March 2024 
 

Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

 

 

It has been a busy half-term and even though it has been short, there has been a lot going on.  

Thank you for supporting Comic Relief – we raised £186.51 and the book fair – we have £305 to 

spend on new books for the library.  The children break up today for two weeks and return back 

to school on Monday 8th April.  I hope that you all have a lovely break and thank you for your 

continued support.    Mr. Wilkinson 

We are proud! 

As always, the children make us feel proud but in 

particularly this week…… 

 

Musical Theatre & Street Dance – for their 

enthusiasm and brilliant performances in 

Wednesday’s assembly.  We know that it takes 

courage to perform in front of a live audience! 

 

Girls Football team – demonstrating brilliant 

team work and being unbeaten on the night.  

There were also some excellent goals.  

 

 
Responsibility in Action! 

 

This half term our school value has been 

Responsibility, with all pupils focusing on 

responsibility in the community.   

Year 4 litter picked around Victoria Park. It was 

lovely to hear praise and appreciation from 

members of the public.   

From their science topic, Year 3 used their 

knowledge to plant seeds, flowers and trees 

around school.   

For Stretford Public Hall, Year 5 created a 

colourful banner that will be displayed outside the 

hall.  Mrs. McCoy and Miss McDonald enjoyed a 

peaceful hour during the sponsored silence, 

raising money for Stretford Public Hall.   

Year 6 stomped around Stretford during their 

sponsored walk to raise money for Victoria 

Park.  Thank you everyone for your participation 

and enthusiasm! 

 

 

  

 

 

Clubs – Next half-term 

The clubs for next half-term are available 

on ParentPay. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beat the Street 

We have entered the final week of the 

game.  It finishes on Wednesday 27th March 

– we still need to try and get as many points 

until then!  I do not want to jinx anything! 

 

You should have received an email to 

complete an end of game survey to earn an 

extra 100 points. 

 

There is still a chance to earn double and 

triple points this weekend - Events | Trafford | 

Beat the Street 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home-Learning Challenge 

The home-learning challenge, which is 

science, can be found on Page 62 in the 

children’s Learning Journals.  It needs to be 

completed for Friday 12th April. 
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